
Students in 4s/5s use their finger painting/fine motor 

skills to make the Cat in Hat a new hat to wear. He 

has so many great designs to choose from! 

Chandler Campus 

March 2016’ 

Skyline Preschool’s 

The 3s/4s class use their coloring/fine motor 

skills to give the Fox in Sox more options 

when picking out a great pair of socks! 

READ ACROSS AMERICA! 
 

The Preschool will be joining other schools 
around the Nation in the annual celebration of 

Dr. Seuss’ Birthday! Starting Wednesday, 
March 2nd, we will have extra special Sto-

rytime along with activities, as we read a few of 
our favorite Dr. Seuss books. To add to the 
fun, preschoolers can participate in our Dr. 

Seuss Spirit Days, as follows: 
 

Wednesday  
 ‘One fish, Two fish, Red fish, Blue fish’...wear 

Red and Blue! 
 

Thursday  
‘The Lorax’ and ‘The Sneetches’...wear orange 

or green! 
 

Friday  
‘Fox in Socks’...wear your crazy socks! 

Ms. Tamica’s Talks 

   Thank you parents for supporting your child at Skyline Preschool! The 
teachers and I enjoyed meeting with you and discussing your child’s 
current progress and future goals. We can’t wait to show you more pro-
gress over the next few months. If you haven't had a conference yet, 
your child’s teacher will be sending a copy of  his/her assessment and 
can briefly meet with you whenever you are available. 

   As you look for ways to work with your child at home, consider reading 
to him/her as much as possible! By simply reading a book, you can ex-
pand a child’s vocabulary, heighten phonological and phonemic aware-
ness, and encourage his/her excitement to learning! What better time to 
start reading with your child, than during Dr. Seuss Week! Share your 

favorite Dr. Seuss book with your child tonight!  

Dragonfly Dish 

Spring Break (NO SCHOOL)  
 Monday, March 14th  - Thursday, March 17th 

Please note, the preschool will be closed for Spring Break starting 
Monday, March 14th and ending Thursday, March 17th. We will re-

turn on Friday, March 18th at 7AM. 
 

Spring Holiday (NO SCHOOL) 

Friday, March 25th 

The Preschool will be closed in observance of Spring Holiday on 
Friday, March 25th. We will reopen on Monday, March 21st at 7AM 


